Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01236 632110

E-mail: enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 18 March 2021



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Leavers' Hoodie

Our children have had a very different experience of Primary 7 as we would have hoped, and there are many things that they have missed out on, but one thing that they won't have to miss out on is the opportunity to order a Leavers' Hoodie.

The design will be similar to that of previous years with the school badge on the front and 21 Leavers on the back. There is also space to have a name above the 21. This can be either a first name, surname or nickname. The hoodies are available in either charcoal or fire red. The cost for child sizes (up to 12-13 years) is £16, and adult sizes (SML) cost £19. See the links below for the appropriate size chart:

https://justhoodsbyawdis.com/products/JH001 (adult sizes)
https://justhoodsbyawdis.com/products/JH001J (children's sizes)

Orders will be supplied by Outreach Clothing which is an approved supplier of North Lanarkshire Council.

To order a hoodie please email <u>outreachdesigns@gmail.com</u> with your child's size, colour preference, and the name they want on the back.









Payment is by bank transfer with reference "CPS" and your child's name to the following:

Mrs Fiona Dick

Sort code: 800915

Account No: 00255545

Bank of Scotland

If you have no access to bank transfer, then you can put the cash in an envelope, with your

child's name and order details and return it to the school.

Please note orders will only be processed once payment has been received.

All orders must be placed by Friday 26th March.

There is a scheduled price increase for the hoodies in April so to avoid you having to pay

more we are taking orders before then. The school will distribute them in the final term.

Yours sincerely

Ed Clinton

Head Teacher